Ms. Irene Ropicki
Fairfield County Bank
150 Danbury Road
Ridgefield, CT 06877

Dear Irene:

Thank you for joining us at the Building Neighborhood Together’s Annual Benefit: Let’s Make Home the Goal
on November 2" and forFairfield County Bank’s generous sponsorship of $5,000.00. With your help we were
able to meet our financial goals for the event, enabling BNT to continue meeting the housing needs of our
2,000+ annual counseling clients, and to continue to develop affordable housing in Fairfield County. We were
so pleased to honor David Berenbaum, Fabian Durango, Mina Minelli, and Deborah Clancy, and that so many
of our friends and partners were in attendance.

BNT is dedicated to enhancing the financial well-being of the underserved, aiming to end housing insecurity,
income inequality, and homelessness with safe, affordable housing and comprehensive financial and housing
counseling services. Through this work, we strive to empower families to achieve self-sufficiency, build
wealth and financial stability, and achieve home ownership.

We are so very grateful for your generosity. With your support, BNT can continue to be one of the most active
affordable housing providers in Connecticut, and we will continue to ensure that thousands of our neighbors
have a place to call home.

With gratitude,
Reonis Catovie

Doris Latorre
Chief Executive Officer

Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law, less the estimated $60 cost per ticket.
Bridgeport Neighborhood Trust, Inc. dba Building Neighborhoods Together is a charitable organization under
Section 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code.
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